

CHIJ Our Lady of the Nativity

1257 Upper Serangoon Road Singapore 534793 • Tel: 6385 2455 • Fax: 6385 2012 • Email: chijoln@moe.edu.sg

12 February 2018

Ref: 2018OLN 008 5.30 PM

Subject: Project Dream - Dance Fest 2018

Dear Parents/Guardians,

This year, we are organising a Dance Fest on Wednesday, 8 August 2018. Leading up to Dance Fest, there will be a series of exciting events planned. For a start, we will be issuing the Dance Fest Pledge Card on Monday 12 February 2018. We hope you can support us by completing the pledge card, and return it along with the money collected to your child's Form Teacher by Monday, 5 March 2018.

Please take note of the following:

· Each pledge card has a unique serial number. There must be no alteration made or use of correction tape / fluid.

Do write in to school if you wish to request for additional Pledge Cards. Families with more than one daughter studying in OLN will receive only 1 Pledge Card.

Pupils will be instructed not to solicit donations on the streets or door to door. All donations are voluntary.

Please report to the General Office if your child loses her Pledge Card. You will need to complete a loss form for audit purposes.

Thank you for your support.

CHIJ OLN

End of Message.